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Christ College hosted a workshop on Curriculum Framework for the Four Year 

Undergraduate Program (FYUGP) on November 22, 2023.  

• Developing a Comprehensive Curriculum Framework 

• Facilitating Holistic Education 

• Ensuring Skill Development 

• Promoting Flexibility and Choice 

• Encouraging Stakeholder Collaboration 

 The event, held at the college auditorium, commenced at 9:30 am.Dr. Vinod Kumar 

K.P., Principal of MES Kalladi College, Valanchery, served as the resource person for the 

workshop. The session primarily focused on framing the NEP-based FYUGP syllabus, 

with in-depth discussions on various possibilities for Double Main courses. 



 

 

• Drafted a Curriculum Framework 

• Clarity on Learning Outcomes 

• Integration of Core Components 

• Resource Identification 

• Enhanced Stakeholder Collaboration 

The workshop provided a valuable 

platform for educators to engage in 

meaningful discussions and explore 

innovative approaches to curriculum 

design. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Christ College hosted an online orientation programme on Four Year Undergraduate 

Program (FYUGP) on April 16 & 17, 2024 at 5.00 p.m. The programme began with a warm 

welcome by Fr. Principal, who emphasized the significance of the FYUGP in fostering holistic 

education and equipping students with interdisciplinary knowledge and skills. K.J Varghese, 

the dean of international affairs and HoD of English Department served as the resource 

person for the programme. The session primarily focused on framing the NEP-based FYUGP 

syllabus, with in-depth discussions on various possibilities for Double Main courses and setting 

the timetable for FYUGP. 
 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

An orientation programme for administrative staff on the admission process for the 

Four-Year Undergraduate Programme (FYUGP) was held on 24th April 2024. The 

sessions aimed to equip administrative staff with the knowledge and skills required to 

handle the admission procedures seamlessly. The programme commenced with an 

introductory session by Dr. K.J. Varghese, who outlined the objectives and significance of 

the FYUGP. He emphasized the key role of non-teaching staff in ensuring an efficient and 

student-friendly admission process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The FYUGP "Open Day" orientation programme was held on 17th May 2024 for Plus Two 

pass-out students, parents, higher secondary teachers, and the general public. The 

session, led by Dr. K.J. Varghese, convenor of the FYUGP programme at Christ College, 

Irinjalakuda offered an in-depth overview of the Four-Year Undergraduate Programme's 

structure, interdisciplinary approach, and admission process. The session was presided 

over by principal Dr. Fr. Jolly Andrews, who underscored the transformative nature of 

FYUGP.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


